
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARIIY 
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY 

P.O. BOX HI 
FORT WINGATE, Nll873111 

December 18, 2012 

Mr. John Kieling 
Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension for the April2012 Facility-Wide 
Groundwater Periodic Monitoring Report (PMR) and the Off-Site Wells PMR for the Fort 
Wingate Depot Activity (RCRA Permit No. NM 6213820974). Both reports are currently 
under review, but will not be submitted to stakeholder and the New Mexico Environment 
Deparbnent by the end of this year. We request an extension to January 31,2013. 
This will provide us sufficient time to revise these documents if necessary due to 
internal comment review. 

If you have questions or require further information, please call me at (330) 358-
7312, or David Henry,USACE Albuquerque District at (505) 342-3139. 

CF: 

Dave Cobrain, NMED, HWB 
Shannon Duran, NMED, HWB 
Richard Cruz, Fort Wingate 
Chuck Hendrickson, U.S, EPA Region 6 
Tony Perry, Navajo Nation 
Rose Duywenie, Navajo BIA 
Darrel Tsabetsaye, Pueblo of Zuni 
Marisa Yuselew, Pueblo of Zuni 
Ben Burshia, (001/BLM} 

Mark Patterson 
BRAC Environmental Coordinator 
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Clayton Seoutewa, BIA/Zuni 
Bill O'Donnell, ACSIM 
Steven Smith, USACE-Fort Worth 
Mike Kipp, USACE 
Eldine Stevens, (DOIJBLM) 
Angela Kelsey, (BIA) 
Judith Wilson, (001/BLM) 
Lura Gonzales, VISTA Sciences 
Pat Ryan, SAIC 


